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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
[bookmark: _Hlk45108601][bookmark: _Hlk47629839]
The 43rd  Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Luxembourg
Statement of the  Republic of South Sudan
Mr. President

South Sudan delegation welcomes the delegation of Luxembourg and thanks them for the presentation of the national report.

We recommend  the following:

1- Redoubling efforts to encourage victims to report gender-based violence,  by increasing the human technical, and financial resources allocated to accommodations for women and girls who were victims of gender-based violence. 
2- To allow asylum-seekers quicker access by shortening the six-month period of waiting after submitting an application before they were granted access to the labor market. 



We wish Luxembourg all the best and a successful review. 

I thank you 

 4th  May 2023
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